



CITY OF MANITOWOC WISCONSIN, USA

www.manitowoc.org



DATE: November 3, 2021

To: Public Infrastructure Committee

Common Council

FROM: Dan Koski – Director Public Infrastructure

RE: 2022 Department of Public Infrastructure Fees

During the budget process for 2022, all divisions of the Department of Public Infrastructure reviewed their fees and made recommendations on fee changes for their divisions. These fee recommendations were forwarded to the Mayor for his annual budget. With this memo is a listing of the current fees and the recommended changes.

I recommend the fee changes be approved and that the City Attorney is directed to draft a fee resolution for the November Common Council meeting.

Thank you for considering this request.